‘COPY
Elopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, EL.1.

23rd April, 1946.
8

Dear S5ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the loth instant
respecting the steamer "OCEAN VANQUISHER" and note your
remarks.

By this time, of course, you will have recelved my
letters of the 1l2th and 16th instant in this case, and I
think it well to add that the whole matter has been cleared
up with the Ministry here and that there is now no objection
to your attending the vessel if you are specially requested
to do so by Mr. MacDonald,the local Ministry Surveyor at
Palermo.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Commlttee

A. Todaro, w8q.
NAPLES.
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